
Headteacher’s Message 

We were delighted to learn this week that we have been awarded the          

Music Mark and have become a ‘Music Mark School’. This recognises our 

commitment to Music and the high quality teaching and learning within the 

subject.  

On Tuesday, 4 of our Y3 and 4 children represented the school at a tennis 

festival hosted by South Ribble Sports Partnership. As always, the children 

were excellent ambassadors for the school. Well done! 

The next PTFA meeting is the 10th May at 7pm in the Brown Hare. All are 

welcome. They are also looking for volunteers to help with the summer fair 

on the 7th July. Please email ptfa@coplane.lancs.sch.uk if you can help. 

The sports day dates and reserve date have been added to the dates for 

your diary on the right hand side of this page.   

Have a good bank holiday weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: hope 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

02.05.23—NEU Strike Day 
(school closed to all year groups 

apart from Y2 and Y6) 

04.05.23—INSET Day—

school used as a polling 

station and therefore 

closed to children. 

05.05.23– Class              

photographs in school 

08.05.23—additional bank 

holiday for the King’s     

coronation 

09.05.23—12.05.23—Y6 

SATs week 

17.05.23—Sports day—

infants AM/ juniors PM 

(more details to follow 

and weather permitting) 

23.06.23—Reserve sports 

day 

07.07.23—Summer Fair  
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PTFA News 

The next PTFA meeting is on the 10th May at 7pm in the Brown Hare. All welcome. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that an educational television programme 

for young people in Afghanistan has been launched by the BBC. The TV show has been created 

to help children, who have been banned from going to school in the country, and is aimed at    

children aged 11-16. The Taliban group, who took over the country in 2021, have stopped girls 

over the age of 11 from attending school. The weekly programme is called Dars, which means 

’lesson’ in Afghanistan’s official languages. The children considered the question: ‘How do you 

learn best?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Jesus whom he loved, had died and risen again. He was overjoyed in knowing his beloved 
teacher and friend was alive, but guilt-ridden after denying Him.  

                                                                                                                         John 18:15-27 

This week in our worship,  our theme of resurrection continued. We heard the story of Peter, 
who was one of Jesus’ disciples. When Jesus had been arrested, Peter denied knowing him to 
save himself. However, when Jesus had risen, he met Peter again. He asked him three times if he 
loved him, once for each time he had denied him. Jesus told Peter then that he would have an 
important part to play in the telling the world about him and he did. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 




